[ 1YIC]

CDC of Long Island completes 22-unit workforce community
December 07, 2007 - Long Island

Twenty-two families marked a new beginning in their lives as homeowners as Community
Development Corporation of Long Island marked the completion of a 22-unit workforce community.
The homeowners, along with officials from state, county and local government, including Suffolk
County executive Steve Levy and Southold town supervisor Scott Russell, formally cut the ribbon
and opened the gateway to the Cottages at Mattituck.

"Many of these working families are achieving the dream of home-ownership in the same town in
which they were born and raised. The collaboration of several partners is responsible for creating
this unique opportunity and enabling these new homeowners to maintain their roots," said CDC of
Long Island president Marianne Garvin.

"We are overjoyed for the new homeowners at the Cottages at Mattituck,” said Suffolk County
executive Steve Levy. "But we are also celebrating the success of our inter-municipal efforts to
create housing opportunities for many working families who wish to keep their roots here on Long
Island. It is my hope that the drive, determination and cooperation that helped establish this
community will serve as a role model for many others."

Russell said, "These families are our friends, our workers, our neighbors. | am pleased that because
of the dedication and commitment of CDC and the partnerships of Federal, State, County, and Town
governments, these people will be able to stay where we need them...in Southold Town."

The new workforce community was a collaboration of several groups working together. Suffolk
County provided bond funds for land acquisition and federal HOME dollars for purchase price
subsidies. The New York State Affordable Housing Corporation offered additional subsidies, and
NeighborWorks America provided closing costs assistance. Support from the Town of Southold was
critical to the success of this development.

The Long Island Power Authority (LIPA) provided rebates under its Clean Energy Initiative. The
two-bedroom 1,100 s/f homes were built to Energy Star standards, and include Energy Star rated
appliances. The homes tested at 30% - 40% better for energy efficiency than New York State
codes. The owners of these homes will save thousands of dollars in energy costs over the long
term, which will help them to live here for many years to come.

The Cottages at Mattituck were built for working families and single individuals who live or work in
the Town of Southold.
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